
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 3~

AUTHORIZING ATTENDANCE OF GOV]~RNMENT LIBRARIANS IN THE
SEMINAR-WORKSHOP TO BE CONDUCTED EI~'l'ITLED "THE LIBRARY IN
THE YEAR 2000-VISION, NEW TRENDS, I~EW IMAGE" TO BE HELD AT
THE DEVELOPME~ ACADEMY OF THE PHILIPPINES, ON MARCH 18,1993.

The Association of Special Libraries of the Philippines(ASLP~. 
will conduct a one-day seminar-workshop entitled

"The Library in the Year 2000-Vision: New Trends, New Image,"
on March 18, 1993, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. to be held
at the DAP, Pasig, Metro Manila.

The participation by government librarians is herebyauthorized. 
Heads of agencies/offices concerned shall deter-

mine the number of participants, provided there will be no
disruption of normal office services/activities.

The participants shall submit to their respective agency
heads a complete report on their attendance or participation
in the seminar-workshop. Likewise, ASLP is requested to
submit to this Office and the Civil Service Commission a
general report and evaluation of the seminar-workshop, includ-
ing a list by offices of participants from the government.

EDELMIRO A. AMANTE, SR
Executive Secretary
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